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Homework for Wednesday 27 August 
 
 
The seminars will start on September 1, but don’t use that as an excuse to ignore the problems 
in the book.  In particular, look at the following problems before the lecture on the 27th: 
 

In MA I:      3.10.3,  3.10.4,  5.11.4,  5.11.6. 
 
In EMEA:   4.10.2,  4.10.3,  6.11.4,  6.11.5,  6.11.8. 

 
The problems are the same in the two books, they just have different numbers.   


